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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta f f  o f  Southern Illinois University

Vol. 5, No. 8 
February 22, 1973

In response to a request from the American Association of State Colleges and 
Universities, this University, along with other members of the Association, 
is attempting to establish a Washington "contact file" of friends and acquaint­
ances of University staff who hold what might be considered strategic positions 
in the federal government complex.

By the development and proper use of such a file, it is hoped that the message
of higher education can be better conveyed to Washington.

If you have a friend or former colleague or classmate who serves in the Congress 
or as an aide to a Congressman, or who serves as an appointed official of the fed­
eral government, would you please communicate the name, address and title of such
persons, along with an indication of your relationship to them, to Assistant Vice
President Warren Joseph who will serve as our liaison with AASCU in this matter. 
Please make your initial response within 10 days and feel free to update the in­
formation at any time in the future.
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